
Curriculum Area: Food Technology 

Subject Coordinator(s): Sheila Clapham 

Year group Autumn 1 Autumn 2 Spring 1 Spring 2 Summer 1 Summer 2 

 
7 
 
 

Health and Safety 
Where does food come 
from? 
Food storage 
Food preparation skills 

Health and Safety 
Basic Nutrition  
Food preparation and 
cooking skills 

Food preparation and 
cooking skills 

Food processing 
Food preparation and 
cooking skills 

The food industry 
Food tasting 
Food preparation and  
cooking skills 

Practical assessments 
Recipe adaption 
Basic nutrition 

 
8 
 
 

Health and Safety 
Healthy eating 
Food preparation and 
cooking skills 

Healthy eating 
Where does food come 
from? 
Food preparation and 
cooking skills 

Basic Nutrition 
Food preparation and 
cooking skills 

Food preparation and 
cooking skills 

The food industry 
Food tasting                                                                                                                                                                
Food preparation and 
cooking skills 

Practical assessments 
Recipe adaption 
Food preparation and 
cooking skills 

 
9 
 
 

Health and Safety 
Timing/planning 
Presentation and 
service of food 
Food preparation and 
cooking skills 

Commodities 
Laundry 
Home safety 
Health and Safety 
Food preparation and 
cooking skills 

Food preparation and 
cooking skills 
Timing/planning 
 

Timing/planning 
Food preparation and 
cooking skills 

Basic nutrition meal 
planning 
Shopping  
Costing 
Timing/planning 
Food preparation and 
cooking skills 

Practical assessments 
Basic nutrition  
Shopping  
Costing  
Timing/planning 
Food preparation and 
cooking skills 

 
10 

 
 

Health and Safety 
Food preparation and 
cooking skills 

Food preparation and 
cooking skills 
Timing/planning 
Presentation Skills 
Assessment 

Presentation and 
service of food 
Timing/planning 
Food preparation and 
cooking skills 

The food industry 
Timing/planning 
Presentation skills 
Food preparation and 
cooking skills 

Assessment 
Food preparation and 
cooking skills 

Where does food come 
from? 
The food industry  
Food preparation and 
cooking skills  

 
11 

 
 

Food preparation and 
cooking skills 
Simple nutrition 
Healthy eating 

Christmas cookery 
Food preparation and 
cooking skills 

Food storage 
Packaging and labelling 
Food preparation and 
cooking skills 

Food commodities 
Simple science   
The food industry  
Food preparation and 
cooking skills 

Food commodities 
The food industry  
Food preparation and 
cooking skills 
Taste testing 

Food preparation and 
cooking skills 

 

 


